
LPC Board Position Statement: 

When promulgating the recent rules related to teletherapy, it was not the intent of the Board to restrict 

HIPAA secure online therapy platforms that allow clients to directly communicate with their therapists 

via text, audio and video message.  Accordingly, the Board accepts the usage of HIPAA secure platforms 

in which clients are able to communicate with therapists via text, video and audio message. 


